Report of Chairman, Awards and Standards Committee July 1970

The Chairman corresponded with officers and directors of the Society regarding the E.H. Wilson Award. At the suggestion of on of the Directors, Biographical sketches of two of the candidates for the award were sent out to gether with a ballot to officers and directors of the Society. The results of the ballot were given to the Board of Directors.

In addition to work with the E.H. Wilson award the Chairman corresponded with various members of the Society concerning awards to be given at the annual show of the Society.

Respectively submitted

George O. Doak Chairman Awards and Standards Comm.